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About the Team: Hello, we’re team SGCC. Our team is made up of seven members:
Zach Peters, Max Kraft, Brandon Longton, Kieran McCabe, George Blaney, Nate Boulanger and
Jim Rettler. We are all juniors at Preble High School. This is our first car, but our third year of
engineering. We are proud to be sponsored by Mr. Jim Woodsmall and Sugar Grove Custom
Cars. We also had very generous donations from Briggs and Stratton and Wisconsin Public
Service.

Our First Two Weeks: As our first two weeks of work are coming to an end, we look
back and see what we have accomplished. We wrote our letter to Sugar Grove Custom Cars for
sponsorship and our sponsorship letter was accepted. We received our donated Briggs and
Stratton Vanguard 16hp V-twin engine. We began disassembling the throttle. We started
assembling the car on Autodesk Inventor, and we began research on necessary parts for the
car.

Upcoming Two Weeks: During these next two weeks, we plan on ordering our parts
and begin constructing the car.

Team SGCC from left to right: George Blaney, Zach Peters,
Max Kraft, Jim Rettler, Brandon Longton, Kieran McCabe,
Nate Boulanger.




